
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:21:49	AM	
	
we	have	paid	good	money	for	our	solar	system	to	support	sustainability	and	
believe	we	should	be	paid	a	fair	price	for	the	surplus	power	we	are	feeding	back	
into	the	grid.	
	
JOHN	PAPADAKIS		

	
Postcode:	2519	
	
	




